
Welcome 
EDGEMONT MONTESSORI SCHOOL

Happy September and Welcome Back!
 My name is Ms. Gunaydin and I am the School

Counselor at Edgemont School. I am here to
provide social, emotional, and academic support

to our students. The goals of this year are to
conduct bi-monthly Social-Emotional Learning

lessons (SEL), provide short-term individual and
group school counseling, and consult with school

staff and families to support students' mental
health, academic goals, and social-emotional

development.

If you ever have any questions or concerns, or do
not wish to have your child participate in these

school counseling services, please do not
hesitate to contact me. I am BEST reached by
email at egunaydin@montclair.k12.nj.us or by

phone 973-509-4162 ext. 13112. 

The entire school staff has been working on creating three
school wide behavior expectations that hold our Montessori

values. These expectations will be taught
and explored this year. We are proud to share: 

The 3 B’s!
 Be Safe Students

Be Respectful Peacemakers
 Be Responsible Learners
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